
Dear Sylvania Resident, 

The City is obligated to keep all City road rights-of-way clear from obstructions that may impede 
community services such as leaf collection, snow and ice removal, school transportation, refuse collection, 
and emergency services. 

We have identified your property as a location that has a portable basketball hoop in the right-of-way. 

At your earliest convenience, we ask that you remove the portable basketball hoop from the right-of-way 
to an alternate location on private property.  Generally speaking, as long as the hoop is located behind 
the sidewalk in curbed locations, or, at least 20’ beyond the edge of pavement in non-curbed areas this 
should provide adequate space for these services.   

We appreciate your cooperation in advance.  Please contact me with any questions. 

Sincerely, 
Timothy Burns 
City of Sylvania – Zoning Administrator   
 


